
From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

Guzman, Richard ,'.-.. Z f
Elkins. Scott
RE: Follow-up to your voicemail
Wednesday, March 03, 2010 9:00:00 AM

That works for me. Just give me a ring when you guys are free to talk. Tues - Thurs next week is
good for me.

Thanks,
Rich

From: Elkins, Scott
Sent: Wednesday, March 03, 2010 7:27 AM
To: Guzman, Richard
Subject: Follow-up to your voicemail

Hi Rich,

I need to talk with you about how we should submit the SOARCA NUREG to the plants. Can we
schedule some time next week for you Jimi and I to talk this through? I'm heavily involved in the
SOARCA Peer Review meetings this week.


